
 

 

HARBOURS ACT 1964 (AS AMENDED) 

PROPOSED SHOREHAM PORT AUTHORITY HARBOUR REVISION ORDER 2020 

APPLICATION FOR A HARBOUR REVISION ORDER: NOTICE OF LOCAL 
CONSULTATION – EXTENT OF HARBOUR PREMISES 

Shoreham Port Authority (“the applicant”) applied to the Marine Management Organisation 
(“MMO”) for a harbour revision order under section 14 of the Harbours Act 1964 in 
December 2018.  Prior to final determination of the application, a further 21 day local public 
consultation is being carried out regarding the extent of the additional areas of land that will 
currently form part of the statutory port premises once the proposed HRO is in force.  These 
areas are all owned by the applicant and are shown on the plan in Annex 1 of the updated 
Statement of Support.  

Once part of the statutory port premises, the applicant will be able to exercise its statutory 
enforcement powers over them, including the extended powers of General Direction 
provided for under the proposed HRO covering vehicles (including speed limits and 
parking) and directions given for the ease, convenience or safety of port operations ashore.  

A copy of the draft order and accompanying documents is deposited at the offices of the 
applicant at: Nautilus House, 90-100 Albion St, Brighton and Hove, Southwick, Brighton 
BN42 4ED.  Due to the Covid-19 outbreak, please contact the Port Office via email 
(info@shoreham-port.co.uk) or on the telephone (01273 598100) and they will arrange for the 
documentation to be emailed to you, posted to you or left outside the Port Office for 
collection at a set time during the twenty one day period referred to below.  

The draft order and accompanying documents may also be viewed on the MMO’s website 
at: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/harbour-orders-public-register  

Any person desiring to make an objection or representation concerning the extent of the 
additional areas of land currently forming part of the port premises under the proposed 
HRO, should write to the Marine Licensing Team, Marine Management Organisation, 
Lancaster House, Hampshire Court, Newcastle Upon Tyne, NE4 7YH or email to 
harbourorders@marinemanagement.org.uk. An objection or representation should:  

i. be received before the expiry of a period of 21 days starting with the date at the 
foot of this notice; 

ii. be made in writing quoting reference HRO/2018/00004; 
iii. state the grounds of the objection or representation; 
iv. indicate who is making the objection or representation; and  
v. give an address to which correspondence relating to the objection or 

representation may be sent. 
The MMO will pass to the applicant and their relevant representatives a copy of any 
objections and other representations received.  

Any representations duly made will be considered before the MMO decides whether or not 
to make the order. 

Dated: 17 April 2020 

Ashfords LLP 
Solicitors for Shoreham Port Authority 
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